Chaplain's Award
 

This award is designed for those students who are nervous about attending college and have not made a decision to participate in an extracurricular activity or specific area of study. Students receiving this award will, under supervision of the college chaplain, participate in a weekly accountability and care group, keep a journal about their college experience, and take part in various areas of campus life. Ideally, following the first year of college and exploration of interests, these students will receive a departmental award for their sophomore year. This award is valued up to $7,500 for the first year.* 
To be considered for this award, the student should contact the college chaplain, Rev. M. Rhett Ansley, at (903) 589-4003 or ransley@lonmorris.edu. 

*This will also include academic and United Methodist awards.
